Class Functions New to Juniors

or years the class of '76 has heard the saying "Just wait until you are in high school". The implication was that being in the ninth and tenth grade was not the same as being in high school.

There are differences. The class meets monthly and there were other differences; the responsibility for planning and financing the Junior-Senior prom fell squarely on their shoulders.

Just before the first class meeting the Junior class elected its officers. President: Debra Brooks, Vice-President: Louvenis Manigo, Secretary: Mary Barnes, Asst. Secretary: Ronda

Rhodes, Treasurer: Beth Bishop. Wednesday Oct. 23, 1974 the 1976 graduating class held their first class meeting. Mrs. Barnes eagerly called the class to order. The main topic under discussion was the Junior-Senior prom. The class president spoke of other dances that might be held during the school year. Just before ending the meeting Debra recommended the election of a steering committee. She proposed to have each homeroom elect two representatives. These representatives were to explain plans with members of their homeroom and to gather their replies and opinions.



Tony Elliott Ruth Ellison Shirley Ellison



Isaac Farmer Besty Fender Floyd Ferguson



Silas Ferguson Ledell Fields Eileen Finnigan



Jeannette Fishburne Wilbur Fishburne Georgia Floyd























Beth Fox Robert Frakes Joseph Franklin Theresa Franklin Aldonie Frasier